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St. Aidan’s Catholic Primary School

Rackhouse Road, Northern Moor, Manchester M23 OBW
Telephone: 0161 998 4126 = Facsimile: 0161 945 5677

Headteacher: Mrs § A Yates MA i Ebucation, NPQH.

20" November 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the last Sunday in the Church’s year — the feast of Christ the King we ask for the
strength to continue to support each other in these difficult times.

Reports/Phone Calls
Many thanks for the returns for the phone calls. Your child’s class teacher will ring you within the
allotted time slot.

Classrooms
We are keeping the classes well ventilated so extra layers are allowed in class at this time.

CHRISTMAS IN SCHOOL

This year will be very different. | am going to suggest that due to coronavirus (and the cost) that the
children do not exchange Christmas cards this year with each other. We can wish each other well in
different ways. Thanks for your support.

Monday 14" December Sports Clothing as usual (Y1-6)

Tuesday 15" December Own Clothes and wear a Christmas or Jolly Jumper Day
Wednesday 16" December School Uniform and Christmas Dinner Day

Thursday 17" December School Uniform and a virtual visit from an EIf

Friday 18" December Own Clothes - Virtual Panto and Party Day

We will have a lovely last week preparing the children for Christmas with lots of creative activities
and also lots of fun!

Final total for the Poppy Appeal was £159.14. Many thanks.

Please do not park in the Disabled Parking Bays on Lawton Moor Road. This is causing distress for
some of our neighbours.

Coronavirus. If you receive any test results over a weekend then please do send them through to the
admin email address. We do check the emails over the weekend and will inform you by text or email
if there is a need for a class to self-isolate. Remote Learning will then begin to take place via Google

Classroom or Tapestry (EYFS).

Training Day — there will not be a Training Day for staff this half term but there will be a training day
on Monday 4*" January 2021 so the children will return after Christmas on Tuesday 5 lanuary 2021

Many thanks for your ongoing support in keeping our school as safe as it can be by wearing your
face coverings and adhering to all the protocols in place.
With prayers, Sarah Yates Head Teacher

Love God, Love One Another
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